
 
 

 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release 
 

KGC RESPONDS TO LOTO-QUÉBEC INTERVIEW 
 
(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – October 2, 2013) – The KGC today 
issued a letter to Gerard Bibeau, President and CEO of Loto-Québec, correcting a 
number of erroneous statements made by a representative of Loto-Québec in a recent 
radio interview.  Given that many of these statements impugned Kahnawake’s 
jurisdiction over gaming and the community generally, the KGC have drawn this matter 
to the attention of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake for their further action.     
 
About Kahnawake  
 
The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawake is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada. The Kahnawake Gaming Commission was established in 
1996 and has been continuously licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming 
within Kahnawake since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To 
contact the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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